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1. It is understood that the APQ 93 currently being removed. from the F-101
" Airceraft at Westinghouse is to be placed in storage. It would be deeply
appreciated. if this radar could be placed in bonded storage at the Columbus
Division of North American Rockwell ;300 E Sth Street, Columbus, Ohio (care
of Mr. John P, FOSNESS). S Lo
o, This request is based upon current navy plans not yet definitized to conduct
Research and Development tests leading toward the replacement of the current SLE
41 +the RASC with the APQ 93. 1f the other two APQ-93s are available similar
 storage would be helpful. - T SO

3, At such time as the‘Navj‘&efinitizes this program your permigsion will be .
requested to utilize the equipment in navy aircraft.
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